
6-7-18 

 

President Kim Meckle called the regular meeting of the Anamoose Park Board to order on this 7
th
 day of June 

2018 at 2:30 pm.  Council members Karissa Gahner, Theresa Hoke, and Kristin Reinowski were present. 

 

Minutes of the 5-2-18 were read and approved. 

 

Locations for the new benches have been decided.  Installation plans will be made once they have arrived. 

 

Torrie Dosch, park groundskeeper, suggested that the park bathrooms be painted.  Hoke made a motion to 

approve, Reinowski 2
nd

.  AIF 

 

Midwest Graphics will install the completed signs at the park.  Vet signs are also complete. 

 

Summer fundraiser of a drive-in movie will take place on Wednesday, June 27
th

 after the midget baseball game, 

in the city park.  Boxes will be placed around town for children to pick up and decorate as their car for the 

movie.  First, second, and third place prizes will be given.  Refreshments will be sold. 

 

Steps for behind the moose cut out sign at the park will be priced out, to ease children in using it. 

 

The 2017 Anamoose Park Board audit was reviewed. 

 

The next meeting of the Anamoose Park Board will be held on Tuesday, June 26
th

, 2018 at 8:00 pm. 

 

There being no further business, meeting adjourned at 3:15 pm. 


